Orientation Day For Parents of S.1 Students

An Orientation Day for parents of S.1 students was held by the Guidance Team on 19
August 2017. We introduced the administration, curriculum and different aspects of
our school in the talk to our parents and students. They could also get to know more
details about the school in the Q&A and class teachers sharing sessions after the talk.
A talk entitled ‘Going Ahead With You Together’ was held in the afternoon. It kept the
parents informed of the strategies of how to communicate and supervise their children
so as to help them adapt to the secondary school life.
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